U C S anDi€ go University Archives. RSS 6020

John R. Moore is new Administrator for C-U Hospital

July 17, 1967

John R. Moore, University of California representative in Washington, D.C., since 1964, has been appointed
Administrator of the San Diego County-University Hospital, it has been announced by Dr. Richard A. Lockwood,
Director of Hospitals and Clinics for the University of California, San Diego.

Moore, who has had a long and varied career in hospital administration and with the University of California,
assumed his new duties at the San Diego campus July 15.

Moore attended the University of California, Berkeley for undergraduate and graduate studies and
Northwestern and Stanford Universities for advanced graduate study. He holds a master's degree in Hospital
Administration. Since 1953 he has been employed by the University of California, first as an assistant in
the hospital administration department of the San Francisco Medical Center, and then for seven years as
Administrator of the University Hospital in Berkeley.

Before his assignment to the University's Washington office, he served as Statewide Assistant Coordinator for
Medical and Health Sciences.

Moore has served as a Medical and Health Organization Specialist and Consultant to Japan and several
Central and South American nations as well as to a large number of state, federal and local government and non-
governmental organizations concerned with the medical and allied health fields. In 1959 he served as a Special
Consultant to the Governor's Committee for Medical and Health Care for California, and more recently has served
as a Special Consultant for Medical and Allied Health fields for the University of Hawaii and Washington State
University.



